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Olivenhain Municipal Water District Remains at Level 1 of Its Water Shortage

Contingency Plan
Customers asked to voluntarily conserve water

Encinitas, CA—At its October 13 meeting, Olivenhain Municipal Water District’s Board of Directors received an
informational report on water supply conditions. OMWD will remain at Level 1 of its Water Shortage Contingency Plan,
which calls for voluntary conservation efforts.

OMWD moved out of a Level 2 Water Supply Shortage condition, which has mandatory water use restrictions, and down to
Level 1, on July 20, 2016, as a result of a State Water Resources Control Board order allowing agencies to determine their
conservation standard based on the ability to meet demands with existing supplies. Since July 20, 2016, OMWD has
remained in Level 1.

“The decision to remain in Level 1 reinforces the District’s efforts to remind our customers that in our arid climate, water
conservation is something they should always keep in mind,” said OMWD President Larry Watt. “Simple actions, like turning
off your irrigation after the recent rains, can save you hundreds of gallons of water each day. Not only does this conserve
water for future use, but it also helps lower your water bill.”

At Level 1, customers are encouraged to take actions such as promptly fixing leaks, stopping runoff from inefficient
irrigation, avoiding washing down paved surfaces unless needed for health and sanitation needs, and other efficient water
use practices.

A warm and dry La Nifia weather pattern is predicted for the current water year, which runs October 1 through September
30, and state officials have announced that they will be closely monitoring the state’s water supply. Depending on this
winter’s rain and snow levels, state officials may impose mandatory water use restrictions for all Californians. Governor
Newsom has already called for a statewide voluntary 15 percent reduction.

For more information on the drought, and actions you can take to help reduce your use, visit www.olivenhain.com/drought.
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Olivenhain Municipal Water District is a public agency providing water, wastewater services, recycled water,
hydroelectricity, and operation of Elfin Forest Recreational Reserve. Organized in 1959, OMWD currently serves
approximately 87,000 customers over 48 square miles in northern San Diego County.
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On the Web
https://www.olivenhain.com/news/olivenhain-municipal-water-district-remains-at-level-1-of-its-water-shortage-
contingency-plan/

Page 2 of 2



